NATIONAL PHOTOGRAPHIC INTERPRETATION CENTER

6 November 1962

TO: Robert E. Larue

I have attached for your personal acknowledgment a
Commendation from the Director of Central Intelligence
which will be made a part of your official personnel
file. You contributed in a very real way to the effort
for which NPIC is being commended and I want to add my
congratulations to those expressed by the Director.

ARTHUR C., LUNDAHL
Director
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